
-----Original Message----- 
From: jwnorton@pgtc.com [mailto:jwnorton@pgtc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 5:54 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Don't Decide Before the Science is Shown 
 
Jack W Norton 
17734 Vineyard Rd. 
Canehill, AR 72717-9780 
 
 
July 1, 2014 
 
Doug Szenher 
Public Outreach and Assistance Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
 
 
Dear Doug Szenher: 
 
While I do not farm in the Buffalo River watershed, I am still very interested in this right to farm issue. I 
am concerned that the PC&E Commission is considering a permanent moratorium on hog farms in this 
area. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jack W Norton 
479 848 3301 
 


